ADVERTISEMENT

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Wayne County Board of Commissioners has determined an overall Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) goal of 7.82 percent for Federal Aviation Administration – assisted contracts at the William A. Zorn Airport.  Supporting evidence for this goal may be viewed at Wayne County Commissioners Office during normal business hours until Thursday, September 14, 2017.  The Wayne County Board of Commissioners and the Federal Aviation Administration will accept comments on this matter until Friday, September 29, 2017.  
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